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A 15-year-old boy was found dead after shots were fired at Ford Canyon Park.

  

Metro Dispatch received an emergency call about shots being fired at the park on Feb. 17,
around 4:30 pm. Two people were allegedly seen running from the scene. 

  

When officers arrived at the scene they found the 15-year-old injured with multiple gunshot
wounds. The young man was transported to the local hospital where he later died. 

  

GPD Detectives are seeking information and witnesses.  No suspect(s) have been positively
identified. Call Metro Dispatch at (505)722-2002 or the McKinley County Crime Stoppers at
(877) 722-6161 if you have any information.  Reference Case # 23-5750.

  

Crime Stoppers may pay a reward up to $1,000 for information relating to an arrest.  Callers can
remain anonymous. 
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